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Comments: Mining at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed should be banned. I support the withdrawal

of all mining in these 20,000 acres in order to preserve the land, its wildlife, and its ecosystem to ensure clean

water and a sustainable environment for the future. Mining is neither needed nor necessary and only ensures our

country's natural environment is further destroyed.

Please move quickly to stop mining in this area and submit the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the

Interior as soon as possible.


